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To all international students planning to start enrollment at Kagawa University

On September 25, 2020, the Japanese government announced to gradually lift
entry bans for mid- to long-term residents, including international students, from
all countries and regions starting from October 1, 2020.

Based on the government’s policy, Kagawa University will start accepting mid- to
long-term residents, including international students, planning to enter Japan.

Individuals who would like to start enrollment at Kagawa University are asked to
contact the respective faculty or graduate school at Kagawa University and complete
the necessary procedures.
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